
How to Submit a Comment

•	Caltrans invites comments 
on the Last Chance Grade 
Permanent Restoration 
Project Draft Environmental 
Document.

•	The comment period for 
the Draft Environmental 
Document began on 
December 15, 2023 and 
ends on February 13, 
2024.

•	All comments must be 
submitted via mail or 
e-mail. 

•	Comments received during 
the comment period will be 
considered and relevant 
environmental issues 
raised will be responded to 
in the Final Environmental 
Document (publication 
anticipated fall 2025).

Two options for 
submitting comments

Email

Letter

Send an email to  
DEDcomments@lastchancegrade.com

Send a written comment to:
Caltrans District 1
Attention:  Steve Croteau
P.O. Box 3700
Eureka, CA 95502-3700

Comment Period


